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A Parent-child Gift for K3 Graduates in the 2022/23 School Year 

 

14th June, 2023 

Dear K3 Parents, 

 

In order to support K3 students who adapt to the lives of primary one, our 

school specially presents a parent-child series of “Little Rising Star Magic 

Let's Go ~ Adapting to Primary School Teaching Kit” produced by the 

Hong Kong Christian Service and sponsored by the Woven Charitable 

Foundation. Hope all of you would make good use of the special gift 

prepared by us for K3 graduates and arrange precious parent-child time to 

accompany your children to read the contents in order to help your children 

to embark on a new learning journey through interactive games. The 

teaching kit also helps your children to build strong confidence, get 

mentally prepared to handle the emotional problems that may arise from 

environmental changes, be willing to learn how to regulate personal 

emotions, avoid negative emotional distress and study happily. 

 

The family is an important part to the growth and development of children. 

To give children a stable home and accompany them to grow up healthily is 

a blessing that closer relatives and elders can provide, especially you. We 

hereby wish all K3 graduates good health and steady growth. All of you can 

take the precious opportunities of parent-child learning at every moment. 

Thank you for your attention! 

 

Yours faithfully, 

General Office 


